Building, Grounds and Streets Committee Meeting
October 18, 2016
Present: Pat Harrington, Chairman, Linda Troop and Karl Person

Absent:  Susan Hamm, and Martin Dunlap, Board Liaison
The committee requests the approval of Karl Person as a member of the BGS committee.
Discussed the leaning utilities boxes throughout the Villas and would like to see them positioned properly.  Request the Board ask Tim to contact the utility companies to have these corrected.

Pat Harrington and Bobby Hamm surveyed exterior of homes and noted that Building 10 and 27 had cracks in the stucco that need to be repaired.   

Regarding sidewalk leveling, has this project been completed?
The next BGS meeting will be on November 15, 2016, @ 6:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse.
